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Robicheau, Vanessa

Subject: RE: Rental Licensing Issue

From: Luke Wywrot
Sent' December-05-12 9:41 PM
To' clerk@hamilton.ca
Subject: RE: Rental Licensing Issue

As a resident of Westdale I don't agree with the licensing issue at all.

How will this fix the problems? We have bylaws already that should be enforced more rigorously.

I also own two investment properties and keep my properties to the highest standards. All licensing will
do is pass this cost onto the tenants. I sure won't be absorbing the cost.

This is coming from a concerned citizen.

Thanks

Luke

06/12/2012


